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STAFF REPORT
TOWN COUNCIL MEETING OF APRIL 14, 2015
BUSINESS ITEM

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: BRIAN FRAGIAO, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE: APRIL 3, 2015

RE: LOOMIS TOWN CENTER IMPLEMENTATION PLAN UPDATE PRESENTED

BY BENNETT ENGINEERING

Recommendation:
Listen to the project update presentation and discuss dates for a second community workshop.

Issue Statement and Discussion

Back on June 18, 2014, a community workshop for the project was held at the Loomis Depot.
The consulting staffs of Bennett Engineering and Foothills Associates were there to gather
community comments. The most significant change was the removal of the landscaped center
medians.

Bennett Engineering and Foothills Associates are here to give an update on the project and to
answer any questions you might have.

Staff plans to have a second community workshop in May.



